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Ottawa, June 21, 1920

ür. D. r. JtoHall,
Higfagate, Ontario*

2%r dear 81rt
It le kind of you Indeed, to renew so cordially 

the invitation extended to me to visit Hl^xg&te on August 
the 4th, and givo an address on the occasion of the Old 
Boys and Girls Itamloa.

It is true that the time of ay visit to the West 
has Been postponed until September. This postponement has 
Been arranged, however, in order that I ray he free to 
address a series of political mootings in other provinces 
during the stumer months. With the limited time at rqy 
disposal. I doubt if it will he possible for me to make 
any speaking engagements other than those of a political 
nature during that time. I should like to ho In a pool 
tlon to make an exception in the oaee of Hlehgste, hut you 
will realize that were I Co do so, I should he obliged to 
make similar exceptions la tho case of many other invita­
tions which I have received and which I have bom obliged 
to decline.

jfctch, therefore, as I should like to accept tho 
invitation you have so kindly attended, I feel I cannot 
very well do so without giving the some consideration in 
other directions. I regret that, on this account, I 
cannot send an acceptance; hut I aa suro you will appreciate 
the circumstances in which I am placed and which sown to 
admit of no alternative.

Tours sincerely,

Ï iiïÉswmHïlîTrinMiwi 'ni
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